Farmor's School The Park Fairford Gloucestershire GL7 4JQ

Tel: 01285 712302 Fax: 01285 713504

Website: www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Mr M S Evans, BA, MA

Headteacher

Email: admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk



23rd September 2021

Dear parents and carers,

I am writing with regard to the Ofsted inspection which took place at the school on Tuesday and Wednesday this week.

First, I would like to pay credit to students who were exemplary in their attitude and conduct. They spoke confidently and positively to inspectors, who commented frequently on the 'fantastic students' we have at Farmor's. The team did not encounter a single incident of poor behaviour over the two days. Students were a credit to themselves and to you as parents.

I would also like to thank parents who took the time to complete the survey. This feedback was useful in helping the inspection team form their views on the quality of education at the school.

I have received feedback from the inspection team but am not allowed to share the judgement until the report is written and quality-assured. This will take a number of weeks.

In the meantime, I am able to say that we found the inspection to be a positive and helpful process. I look forward to being able to share the report with you.

Yours sincerely

Mr Matthew Evans

Headteacher

Farmor's School, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales under number 07707979, with registered office Farmor's School, The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ

